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From the Principal’s desk… 
What an amazing night our Performance Night was 
last week. We hope you enjoyed the performances. 
With only one week of school left, we are extremely 
busy at school! Reports are being printed ready to 
go home next week and awards are being finalised 
for our Presentation Evening on Tuesday. We would 
love to see you all at our Presentation Evening, 
however we are asking anyone with COVID-19 
symptoms to not attend the evening.  

 

We currently have a number of students with 
COVID-19 across our primary classes. We are asking 
parents to please remain vigilant about testing 
students with symptoms and keeping them at 
home, even if the test is negative, until all 
symptoms are clear. We will continue to send 
students home who show symptoms during the 
day. More tests have been sent home with students 
and we encourage you to test your children as a 
precaution, which I know many of you have done. 
There are multiple symptoms that you need to 
watch out for including fever, cough, sore throat, 
shortness of breath, runny nose, loss of smell/taste, 
muscle/joint pains, diarrhoea, nausea/vomiting, 
extreme tiredness, unexplained chest pain or 
conjunctivitis (eye infection).  

 

Unfortunately, attendance has fallen this week 
however it is expected with COVID-19 going around 
again. It is still crucial that students attend school if 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
they are well as the learning is continuing in the 
classroom, even with only five days of school before 
our Reward Day next Friday. Students with an 
attendance rate of 95% and above for 2022 will 
receive their invitation on Friday to our celebration 
morning tea next Tuesday. They will also go into the 
draw for our 2022 major attendance prize.  

 

Yesterday was our SLSO, Hayden Cooper’s, last day 
at UCS. Our students have loved having Hayden in 
their classrooms and were sad to see him leave. 
Hayden is currently studying at CSU Albury to be a 
PDHPE teacher so we will hopefully see him around 
in the future! 

 

On Tuesday I attended a special graduation 
ceremony and afternoon tea for our Little 
Humbugs. We can’t wait to see them next year as 
our new Kindergarten students!  

 

Our primary classes for 2023 have been finalised, 
with the classroom teachers as follows: 
K/1/2 – Miss Hewes 
3/4 – Mrs Fitzgerald 
5/6 – Miss Morgan 
Primary will also be supported by Mrs James, Mrs 
Wilson, Mrs Payne and Miss Johnston next year. 

 
Until next week, 
Terrie Payne 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Humbug 
 

8th December 2022 
Week 9, Term 4 
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Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Week 
9 

    9th Dec 
K-4 Intensive 

Swimming 
Canteen: 
Sonya Ward 

Week 
10 

12th Dec 
Year 6 Graduation 

Dinner/Dance 
 
 
 

Canteen: 
 

13th Dec 
Presentation 

Evening 
 

Yr 5/6 
Intensive Swimming 

 

14th Dec 
 

Visit from Jason 
Owen ‘Doin it for 
Rural Aussie kids’ 

15th Dec 
Ungarie 

Community 
Carols in the 

Park 
7pm 

 
 

16th Dec 
Lake Talbot 

Swimming Pool End 
of Semester 2 
Celebration 

Canteen: 
Vanessa Williams 

Week 
11 

19th Dec 
School 

Development  
Day 

 PUPIL FREE  
 

20th Dec 
School  

Development  
Day  

PUPIL FREE 
 

  
 

 
 

           SUPER SPELLERS 
Mrs Lisa Payne: 
Wk 8- Rhyder Crofts, Connor McKay, Chevy Baker and Lucy Ward 
Wk 9- Chevy Baker, Ava McClintock, Neve Rossiter and Max 
McClintock 
 
Yr 3/4: Lincon Bryant, Hailey Ward, Taylah Ward, Isla Rossiter, 
Thompson Rossiter, Archer Hale, Chelsey Spencer and Nathan 
Spencer 

Term 1, 2023 
Fri 3rd and Mon 6th Feb   School Development Days (Pupil free) 
 

Tue 7th Feb   All students commence Term 1  
 

Fri 10th Feb   UCS Swimming Carnival 
 

Fri 17th Feb   Lower Lachlan Swimming Carnival @ Lake Cargelligo 
 

Thu 9th Mar WSSA Secondary Swimming Carnival @ Dubbo 
 

Fri 10th Mar   WSSA Primary Swimming Carnival @ Dubbo 
 

NAPLAN: 15th Mar till 27th Mar 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Neve Rossiter 10th December 

Dean Hale 13th December  

Hayden Gerhard 15th December 

 

UCS HARVESTER MAGAZINE 
Order Form 

 

The UCS 2022 Harvester will be printed and available for purchase and 
collection on Thursday, 15th December. 
 

The Harvester is the schools Yearbook, covering all this years’ class 
happenings, awards, classwork, photos, sporting events, activities and 
special events held, as well as a summary of the Humbug Weekly 
newsletters. 
 

Please complete the order form below if you would like a copy. Phone the 
UCS front office if you have any questions on 69 759 030. 
 
Name…………………………………………………………………….  
 

Number of copies required…………………………………… 
          

                                Options for collection include (please ) 
     Send my copy home with a UCS student. 
Student name………………………………………………………. 
 
     Collect from UCS front office on Thursday, 15th December @ 3pm 
 
     Send via post 
Name…………………………………………………………………… 
 

Address……………………………………………………………….. 
 

Harvesters will cost $20 each or $25 posted. 
Payment must be received prior to collection. 

Payment method (please circle) 
Cash/cheque or online payment. 

 

Cash enclosed $............................................... 
 

Online Payment amount $............................. 
 

Reference#.................................................... 



 
 

‘HUMBUG HIGH FIVE’ AND SPORT AWARD RECIPIENTS FOR WEEK 8 

 

Winners for Week 7 and 8’s 95% and above attendance draw were Charlotte Hooker, Hayden Gerhard and Darcy Cattle. 

    
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE DRAW 95+% 



 
 

Yr 9/10 Textiles students have been busy designing and constructing Oodies during second semester. Pictured below are 
Tiffany Brown, Allora Vinecombe and Kate Jackson modelling their finished items.  With this December cool change, they 
will be getting some use of them late in the year. 

Left:  Claire Ward, Leo McClintock and Ava Ward 
receiving their certificates and books after 
completing the UCS Little Humbugs transition to 
school program. 

Year 6/7/8 students who visited Parliament House on their recent excursion to Canberra received a certificate from 
The Hon Michael McCormack MP as a memento. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

 



 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

      
   

  
   
    

    
  

    
    

    
    

     
      

 
 
 

 

 
 
          
 
 
 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 FRIDAY NIGHT JACKPOT DRAW $500 THIS WEEK 

 
ATM & Eftpos 

available UNGARIE BOWLING CLUB 

Ungarie Preloved 
 

will be open tomorrow night 
(Friday 9th December) 

From 5pm till 8pm 


